
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF LAKE CITY 
GENERAL ELECTION 

& 
CANDIDATE FILING 

 
  The Florence County Voter Registration and Election Commission announce the General Election for the City of Lake City 
to be held Tuesday, November 4, 2014. 
 
The following offices shall be included in this election: 
 
    Mayor- Four Year Term 
    Three (3) Members of City Council- Four Year Term 
                                       City Council Districts One (1), Three (3) and Six (6) 
 
The precincts and polling locations for the election is as follows: 
 
Lake City #1, Florence School District 3 Admin. Bldg., 125 S. Blanding Street 
Lake City #2, Main Street Elementary School, 318 E. Main Street 
Lake City #3, J.P. Truluck Elementary School, 319 Carlisle Street 
Lake City #4, Ron McNair Junior High School, 311 Carver Street 
 
All registered voters residing within the districts (1), (3), (6) and the City of Lake City are eligible to participate in this 
election. Any persons that will be at least 18 years old on or before November 4, 2014 that are not registered to vote in 
Florence County, must register to vote by October 4,2014. 
 
To get a voter registration application you may visit scvotes.org, Florence County Elections website, or visit the Voter 
Registration Office: 
219 Third Loop Road, Florence, phone 843-665-3094. Absentee ballots may be requested by calling 843-665-3094. 
 
Citizens desiring to be candidates for one of the above offices may file at the City Clerk’s office, Lake City Municipal 
complex, 202 Kelley Street. The filing period will be open at 12 noon August 1, 2014 and will remain open during regular 
business hours until 12 noon on August 15, 2014. 
 
The filing fee for Mayor is Three Hundred Dollars ($300.00). The filing fee for City Council is One Hundred Fifty Dollars 
($150.00), payable to the City of Lake City. 
 
This is a non-partisan election, and no party affiliation will be placed on the ballot. 
 
The polls shall open at 7:00 a.m. on Election Day and close at 7:00 p.m. 
 
At 9:00 a.m. on Election Day, the poll managers will begin processing absentee ballot return envelopes. This 
process will be held at the Florence County Elections Central Office, 219 Third Loop Road, Florence, S.C. 
Election Night vote counts will be conducted at the same location. 
 
The Florence County Voters Registration and Election Commission will hold a hearing to determine the 
validity of provisional ballots in this election On Friday November 7, 2014, at 10:00a.m. This process will be 
held at the Florence County Elections Central Office, 219 Third Loop Road, Florence, S.C. 
 
David Alford, Executive Director 
 
Florence County Voter Registration & Elections Commission 
 
 
 


